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WATER SYSTEM IN BEECH FORK LAKE AREA NEARING COMPLETION

wASHINGTON D.C. ��- WEST VIRGINIA�S FOURTH DISTRICT CONGRESS-

MAN NICK d. RAHALL, HAS ANNOUNCED THAT THE ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS

IS ABOUT 2 wEEKS AwAY FROM COMPLETING THE wATER SUPPLY LINE TO THE

RESIDENTS OF THE BEECH FORK LAKE AREA IN CABELL COUNTY.

"THIS IS VERY GOOD NEwS TO THE PEOPLE IN THIS REGION OF CABELL

COUNTY," CONGRESSMAN RAHALL STATED, "BECAUSE THIS IS A PROJECT THAT

HAS TAKEN NEARLY 5 YEARS TO FINISH."

RAHALL, wHO HAS HELD A NUMBER OF MEETINGS WITH THE CORPS AND

RESIDENTS OF THE AREA DURING THE COURSE OF THE PROJECT, POINTED OUT

THAT, "FOR SEVERAL YEARS THE STATE HAS HAD TO TRUCK wATER INTO THE

BEECK FORK LAKE REGION, AND NOW THIS EXTENSIVE EFFORT CAN BE HALTED

AS THE RESIDENTS wILL BENEFIT FROM THEIR OwN WATER SYSTEM.�

IN HIS COMMUNICATIONS wITH CORPS OFFICIALS, RAHALL EXPLAINED
THAT A FEw MINOR PROBLEMS NEED TO BE CLEARED UP IN THE NExT FEW
WEEKS TO FINALIZE THE PROJECT. "IT&#39;S AN EFFORT THAT IS LONG OVER�
DUE, AND I HOPE THE PEOPLE WILL BE PLEASED wITH THE RESULTS,� THE

CONGRESSMAN CONCLUDED.
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